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Dear Key Clubbers, 

 You are all doing a great job 

so far with your Key Club 

duties, but remember that Key 

Club never ends.  Each day, try 

to set aside about 30 minutes to 

plan events, communicate with 

your advisers, and think about 

Key Club and the upcoming 

projects.  Also remember that 

there are a ton of great 

resources for you to use.  The 

district website is constantly 

being updated, so remember to 

check it often for news. 

 I would like to give a 

congratulatory shout-out to the 

Galena Key Club officers who 

successfully organized the first 

annual Grizz Fall Fest over  

Halloween weekend.  They did an 

awesome job organizing the event, 

and it is awesome that they created 

their own event from start to finish. 

 As the holiday season 

approaches, please begin organizing 

projects to help needy families and 

people in our community.    

 Good luck with everything in 

these busy months, and if you ever 

need any help or have any 

questions, please let me know! ☺ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely in service,   

Alexis Taitel 

On the international 

website, you will find the 

official Key Club store, 

where you can buy 

apparel, jewelry, meeting 

items, recognition items, 

gifts, and more. The 

website is 

www.store.kiwanis.org, 

and just click on the link 

labeled “Key Club.” 

2010-2011 Lieutenant Governor Needed: 
In late February or early January, our divisions will be having 

conclaves, where next year’s lieutenant governors will be elected.  

All juniors, sophomores, and freshmen that have paid their dues are 

eligible to run for these positions.  For more information about 

running for lieutenant governor, please visit 

http://cnhkeyclub.org/index.php?option=com_content&view=artic

le&id=118&Itemid=118.  You should start promoting this to your 

members now, so that we have several potential candidates 

running in February.  I would be happy to answer any of your 

questions about the position as well, so please just send me an e-

mail or call me.  ☺ 
 

Please remember that the divisional 

website, 

www.d23keyclub.weebly.com, gets 

updated constantly and has a 

whole list of project ideas.  Make 

sure you stay up to date on what is 

going on, and ask if you have any 

questions.  The website is officially 

“divisional,” but there are lots of 

resources for the whole region on 
there as well.  
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“A lot of people are waiting for Martin Luther King or Mahatma Gandhi to 

come back -- but they are gone. We are it. It is up to us. It is up to you.” 
 

~Marian Wright Edelman

Alexis Taitel 
D23/45 Lieutenant Governor 

Cali-Nev-Ha District 

(775) 379-5640 

D23.KC.LtG@gmail.com   

Keri Putnam 
Region 6 Advisor 

Cali-Nev-Ha District 

(775) 232-3510 

nvbooklady@sbcglobal.net  

K E Y    C L U B 

Dues Info. & Dates 
� Regular dues deadline: December 1 

� Club becomes delinquent: December 2 

� Club becomes suspended: February 1 
 

For more information on dues, please visit 

http://cnhkeyclub.org/index.php?option=co

m_content&view=article&id=89&Itemid=95. 

Recognition: 
 There are tons of opportunities to earn 

awards and recognition for Key Club work 

that you and advisors complete throughout 

the year, and it is never too early to start the 

process of applying.  Visit the district 

website’s “recognition” tab for more 

information about applying for awards. 

 

How to Register for District Convention (DCON) 
 

Send one check per club to: 

 Kiwanis District Office 

 8360 Red Oak Street #201 

 Rancho Cucamonga, CA 91730-0608 

Early Registration: 

 (Received by) March 5, 2010 

Late Registration: 

 (Received by) March 26, 2010 

 

COST: 

   $195 per person for DCON registration 

+ $80 per person for hotel and transportation 

   $275 per person total for DCON 

 

The District Convention Committee has announced the 

new District Convention (DCON) theme for 2010:  
 

“Service: A Buzz and BEEyond.”“Service: A Buzz and BEEyond.”“Service: A Buzz and BEEyond.”“Service: A Buzz and BEEyond.”    
 

The registration materials for DCON are already available 

on the district website under the “Events” tab, so please 

start fundraising and sending in your paperwork as soon as 

possible!  A list of the required paperwork is in the 
document called “How to Register for District Convention.” 

DUES DUES 

Who: Everyone in the Cali-Nev-Ha District 

What: An opportunity to meet thousands of Key Clubbers from the span 

of three states, be recognized for your club’s achievements, elect the 2010-

2011 Executive Board, and dance the night away at the Governor’s Ball 

on Saturday night. 

When: April 9-11, 2010 

Where: Sacramento Convention Center 

Why: Don’t miss out on the most amazing Key Club event of the year!!!  

You do not want to miss it.  


